



March 9, 2015

Gordon Coulson 7385 Balmore Drive Sunset Beach, NC 28468



Dear Gordon,

CONGRATULATIONS . . . we're happy to announce that your project was selected for a BEMC Community Grant. Your project will be funded in the amount of \$2500. To help you get started right away, your check is enclosed.

This year we received more than 70 grant applications. This sizable response shows the needs of our community far exceed the reach of our program, so the selection process was challenging and we were able to award only partial funding to a number of the winning applications.

BEMC wants to thank you for your effort to make our community a great place to live and work. We may be contacting you in a few weeks to discuss the possibility of a Public Relations feature on your project.

Thank you again – we wish you well with your efforts.

follbrook

Sincerely,

Heather B. Holbrook

**BEMC Community Grants Coordinator** 

Whiteville Office 2228 New Britton Hwy. E. Whiteville, NC 28472 910-642-5011

Southport/Oak Island Office P.O. Box 10549 Southport, NC 28461 910-457-9808

